
 

Hi Everyone, 

What a start to 2021! Firstly, I want to express my huge thanks to all parents 
for helping our children with the transition from learning in school to remote 
learning so well. We know it can be incredibly hard for you to juggle work 
commitments and provide support for children in their learning on a daily 
basis; you have been doing an incredible job. As you know we are providing 
remote learning on Purple Mash.  Due to the increased time children will have 
at home, we are currently reviewing what we will be offering online and I will 
write to you next week with updated information about how we will move 
forward with remote learning.    

As you know, we are open to teach critical worker and priority children as well 
as providing online learning for children at home and this has been a big task 
but we are making improvements every day with this.  We would like to thank 
those critical workers for not sending children in when it is not absolutely vital. 
It is a worrying time for all of us and I know that by minimising children on site, 
we can keep our staff and your children at a reduced risk of infection, as well as 
reduce the chance of Coronavirus being transmitted to others in your home.   

As always, take care and stay safe.  

Angela Lymbouris Acting Principal. 

 

Important Dates:  

 

Please continue to 
check your School 
Gate Way for any 
information sent 
from the school 
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                                                           Message from Essex County Council 
        

Grant to help residents self-isolate 
 
  

 We’ve heard that some people are worried about self-isolating because they’ll lose income. 
Don’t worry. You can apply for financial support if you need to self-isolate and cannot work 

from home. We have provided an extra £3 million to borough, city and district councils across 
Essex to provide one-off support payments of £500 to people who aren’t eligible for the Gov-

ernment’s Test and Trace support payment. To apply for either, contact your local council:  

 https://www.essex.gov.uk/test-and-trace-support-payment  

#staysafeEssex 

  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.essex.gov.uk%2Ftest-and-trace-support-payment&data=04%7C01%7C%7C086955e1b6794aeaa4f408d8b3b8ec03%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C637456954137440151%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW


 

 

          

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,   

As you know, we are always receiving ongoing communication from the Government and the 
DfE.  We would like to share the following information with you:   

The following assessments, scheduled between April and July 2021, have been cancelled:  
• KS1 teacher assessments  

• Year 2 SATS tests 
• KS2 teacher assessments  

• Year 6 SATS tests 
• Year 1 and 2 phonics screening check  

• All statutory trialling - Year 4 Multiplication check 

 

 
These arrangements will apply for summer 2021 only, and STA are planning for a full programme 
of primary assessments to take place in the 2021/22 academic year.  

 



 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

First log on, once you have logged on then please click on sharing tab. See arrow in red. 

 

1. Then click on the shared blog tab. 

 

2. After that your class should show where the arrow is red. Click on your class blog.  

 

If you have any issues and would like some help or support with Purple Mash then speak to your class teacher or email 
purplemash1@kingsmooracademy.attrust.org.uk. 

mailto:purplemash1@kingsmooracademy.attrust.org.uk

